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Special Taxicab Board Meeting Minutes 
April 25, 2012 

 
 
Members Present: Sarah Singleton  Tim Hull 
   Stephen Kunselman Tom Oldakowski 
   
     
Members Absent: Tom Crawford 
 
 
Guests:   
Bill Clock, AAPD  
Rick Clark, Amazing Blue Taxi 
Abdullah Ali Muridi, AJ Taxi 
Abdullah Saed, Arbor Taxi 
Nur A. Hassan, Suburban Cars Ann Arbor LLC 
Mark Neumann, Stadium Taxi 
 
CALLED TO ORDER – 5:05 p.m. by Stephen Kunselman 
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTARY 
 
Mark Neumann from Stadium Taxi said the limousine problem is still bad. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
  
Tom Oldakowski moved to approve the Board minutes from March 22, 2012, Tim 
Hull seconded.  The motion passed. 
 
Approval of Tabled Taxicab Company Licenses 

1. Arbor Taxi, LLC – approval of the company license for Arbor Taxi was tabled until 
the Board received better graphics.  Officer Clock shared new photos of Arbor 
Taxi’s vehicle.  The vehicle is black but is distinctive from Black Taxi Company 
because of the checkers and the graphic design.   
 
Tim Hull moved to approve the company license for Arbor Taxi.  Tom 
Oldakowski seconded.  The motion passed. 
 

2. AJ Taxi – approval of the company license for AJ Taxi was tabled until the Board 
received better graphics.  Officer Clock shared a photo of a black vehicle with 
yellow lettering.  Officer Clock agreed that the lettering and graphics were  
distinctive. 
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Tom Oldakowski moved to approve the company license for AJ Taxi.  Tim 
Hull seconded.  The motion passed. 
 

 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

1. Approval of Taxicab Company License 
 
Metro Ann Arbor Taxi – No one from Metro Ann Arbor Taxi was present to 
represent the company.   
 
Mr. Kunselman moved to table the approval of Metro Ann Arbor Taxi 
company license until a representative is present.  Mr. Oldakowski 
seconded.  The motion passed. 
 

ADMINISTRATOR COMMENTS 
 
None 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTARY 
 
Mr. Hussan from Suburban Cab thanked the Board for approving the medallions for Ann 
Arbor’s licensed taxis. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Tom Oldakowski moved to adjourn the meeting, Tim Hull seconded. The motion 
carried and the meeting was adjourned at 5:15 p.m. 
 


